ETEXT ATTACHMENT

September 7, 2004

Abbie Hodgson
Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analyst Div.
Federal Election Commission
Washington, DC 20463

Reference: July Quarterly Report (04/01/04-06/30/04)

Identification Number; C99002396

Dear Ms. Hodgson,

This is in reply to your letter of August 25, 2004 after talking with Brandy Philips of your office to help clarify how to reply.

09/07/2004 17:06

All of the information contained on Schedule E of this report is accurate. The reason no state or district is listed is due to the fact that it was no applicable as the expenditures for the mailings listed were national in scope and not done in a particular state. In addition, the Presidential election is national in scope and our expenditure was not state-specific.

While the Schedule E was filed electronically without signature, on July 8, 2004 original signed copies were sent to the Federal Election Commission with a cover letter referencing that the report was filed electronically.

The reason our report disclosed limited payments for administrative expenses is that we are a volunteer committee and hove no rent, utilities, salaries, telephone service or office equipment.

I believe we have disclosed this in the past at the beginning of the two-year election cycle.

I hope this answers all the questions raised, and I want to thank Brandy Philips for her assistance on the telephone in helping me to respond to your communication electronically.

Sincerely yours,

Alan Gottlieb, President
American Political Action Committee